
SAFE AND STABLE FAMILIES GRANT SFY 2023 

The King and Queen Community Policy and Management Team is accepting grant 

proposals from organizations to provide services to families and children in King and 

Queen.  A community assessment has been conducted and the following are the 

services that we are in need of for our citizens:  

 Life skills training for parents including parenting support and mentoring; 

 Nutrition related services;  

 Family planning services; 

 Quality developmental child care; 

 Socialization and recreational services for families;  

 Transportation to services to support family stabilization.  

 

The total grant amount is $18,000.The services must have targeted goals of supporting 

families, preserving families, and/or the reunification of families. The funds cannot be 

used to supplant employee salaries.  Quarterly and year-end reporting is required and 

the organization must be able to demonstrate measurable outcomes. Please submit 

proposals to Brittany Lawson at King and Queen Department of Social Services. 

Proposals can be mailed to 242 Allen’s Circle PO Box 7 King and Queen Courthouse, 

Virginia 23085 or emailed to brittany.lawson@dss.virginia.gov. Deadline for 

proposals is 5:00 P.M. Tuesday, March 1, 2022.  
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